
September 5, 2014 
      
Parents: 
 

Thank you to the families who donated treats for the class (and for the teachers) from our wish 
list; it was definitely needed and we are truly appreciative. Also, we are looking forward to seeing each 
and every one of you at Open House Night.  Your presence demonstrates your desire to be a part of this 
dynamic parent - teacher - student team.   Let’s continue to work together to ensure success!  

In the month of OCTOBER we will be using pumpkins for classroom activities.  Each homeroom 
will need about 5 medium/large pumpkins.  If you are able to donate a medium/large pumpkin by 
October 20th, please email your respective homeroom teacher.  Please DO NOT send in pumpkins until 
further notification.   
  

Please take a few minutes to sit with your child to check their grades on the student portal 
and review their binder and the work within it. Discuss the grades and/or comments, organization of 
the binder, and the neatness and quality of the work. Provide your child with encouragement to 
continue doing an outstanding job and suggestions for how to improve their work whenever 
necessary.  In addition, you should sign all papers with a grade of “D” or lower and all test papers.  
Remove and staple all papers in the graded work section of your child’s binder to return to school.   
Finally, please respond to your CHILD’S HOMEROOM TEACHER VIA EMAIL by Monday, September 
8, 2014, indicating that you and your child have reviewed and discussed the binder and papers.   

 
PTA/PTO is a valuable asset to the school and our classroom and your contributions help to 

continue their efforts.  As of today, we have not reached 100% PTA/PTO membership.  If you have not 
sent in your complete PTA/PTO membership form along with the fee and you plan on doing so, please 
do. 
 

 
 

Thank you, 
Mrs. Azcuy         Mrs. Flores 
sazcuy@dadeschools.net       jennieflores@dadeschools.net  
 
 

Comments:                 

                

 
                

Student Signature       Date           Parent Signature       Date 
          

Save the Dates 
 

Sunday, September 7th  – Grandparent’s Day 
Tuesday, September 9th  – Rocky Mountain States Test 

Wednesday, September 10th – Wordly Wise Lesson 1 Test 
Great American PTSA Fundraiser kick-off 

Monday, September 15 – OPEN HOUSE 6pm 
Interim Progress Reports Go Home 

Tuesday, September 16 – Picture Day 
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